
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Just to confirm, we will be having a Christmas Jumper Day on Friday 10th December. This is the 
national Christmas Jumper Day and all donations will go towards 'Save the Children'. 
 
With this in mind, if your child/ren would like to come into school wearing a Christmas Jumper, we are 
asking if they could bring in a £1 donation for the Charity. Christmas Jumper Day is not compulsory 
and children don't need to come in wearing one if they don't want to. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Best wishes, 
Ellie James  

 


